
 

 

 
 

RAPTOR NEWS  
 

 

Mr. Villalpando August 12th, 2020 
 

Hello Riego Creek Families, 
 

As we wrap up our 3rd day of school.  I do hope your child/children have been able to make the transition to 

our distance learning in a smooth and enjoyable manner.  Our teachers continue to be impressed with the 

engagement and tech-savviness of our mini-raptors.  

 

Our teachers will continue to refine and tailor schedules to ensure we are maximizing the learning experience 

and opportunities for all our students.  As we go through this process, we encourage you to connect with your 

child’s teacher if you have any questions, ideas, or concerns.  

 

Technology  

Help us understand what is working well and needs improvement with our Technology plans ​Tech Survey Here 

 

Do you need a Chromebook for your Mini-Raptor?  Please call the office to set up a time to check out a device.  

 

If you have technical issues or need technical assistance, we have a district support option.  Please click ​RCSD 

Tech Assistance​.  
 

PTC Elections  

We have extended the deadline for all parents and guardians interested in running for a PTC Board position to 

Monday, August 17th​. Elections ballots will be sent out electronically to all families on ​Friday, August 

21st.​  ​Please send in your interest to Ms. Stacey.​   ​Riego Creek PTC By-Laws and Board Positions  

 

Please look for a video message this Friday from Sarah Carder our PTC Interim President. She will share a 

number of upcoming activities for our families.  

 

Thank you for all your incredible support and great messages!  Our Raptor Squad is so proud to work with you 

and your child.  We are looking forward to all the amazing memories we create this year.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

Mr. Manny Villalpando 

Riego Creek Elementary - Principal  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1E9FAUHWAUJ3M1yTDE3LNdwtPaRDCJODqP5PvRkAa0RU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeYeYZMsj4TosWqzDaivjRskxZIqANkk1ChYNUD_lTSSU9xPg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeYeYZMsj4TosWqzDaivjRskxZIqANkk1ChYNUD_lTSSU9xPg/viewform
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1S3Km15IgVgG4ZSCLkZdh_IHIqG6-dQ6r/view?usp=sharing

